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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I've resided in Missoula, Montana for the last 10 years. Almost every year since we've had less and less access

to cross country ski areas due to a lack of snow. We have been limited in the Rattlesnake, Patty Canyon,UM golf

course, Lubrecht, and Seeley. We need to redistribute or invest more money in expanding trails, where there's

larger snowpack. The sport of cross country skiing continues to grow and will need more space and access

especially as the access for downhill skiing diminishes. Thank you for your time.

 

Matt Lincoln


